
The Thames River Heritage Park Transition Team cordially invites you to celebrate 
the inauguration of water taxi service on the Thames River.

SUNDAY JULY 3, 2016
at Pier 7, Fort Trumbull State Park

90 Walbach Street, New London, CT 

3 PM - 4 PM Program & Ribbon Cutting

After the ceremony, please consider enjoying a water taxi ride around the Heritage Park and visiting 
some of the many historic sites on the banks of the Thames. We look forward to seeing you on July 3.

 
Chris Cox, Chairman

Thames River Heritage Park Transition Team

RSVP Mayor Marian Galbraith
GalbraithM@cityofgroton-ct.gov or 860-446-4103
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